TOWN OF PIKE ROAD, AL
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
The Land and Water Conservation Fund Act of 1965 (Public Law 88-578) requires that

citizens be afforded the opportunity to express their views concerning the recreational needs
of their community. To provide a forum for discussion, an open meeting is being held at

Pike Road Town Hall ,at  7:00 a.m.on September 24, 2025 ,

sponsored by The Town of Pike Road

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the creation of an amphitheater within the
recreational facilities of the Pike Road Agricultural, Recreational, & Performing Arts
Park.

Anyone wishing to support or oppose the proposed park acquisition/improvements is invited

to voice their opinion at this meeting or submit written comments to the Pike Road Town
Council at: townclerk@pikeroad.us within two weeks following the meeting.
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